
January 2021

Updates From the Road

Dear praying churches and friends,

 

We would like to thank you for praying for us, we have definitely 
felt them and what a blessing to know that people lift us up 
before God’s throne! In our last prayer letter we had a date set 
for my outpatient surgery, due to some unexpected events the 
surgery was pushed out to December 21st. Surgery went well 
and I am almost back to feeling 100%. Thanks be to God that I 
was given clearance to continue to our first meeting of the new 
year in southern Mississippi.


For the next few months we will be south for our meetings. 
Please pray with us that meetings would continue to line up 
quickly and that we will have safety on the roads. As far as a 
family update, the boys have adjusted well to traveling again 
and Felix has been a trooper! As always, we ask you to pray 
along with us for the people of Italy; for their hearts to be 
softened toward the Gospel, for the missionaries to stay 
encouraged and that their churches would continue to grow 
and see souls saved! We are blessed and excited to be back on 
the road, doing what the Lord has called us to do! 


Thank you for your prayers and support!


In Christ, 

Trevor Deneau

Phone: (231) 577-8060 Email: deneaus.to.italy.com

Praise Reports


• Surgery went and recovery 
went well and a good report 
from the doctor.


• While we were home during the 
end of the year staying in the 
Fifth-wheel the camper stayed 
warm and nothing froze-up 
beyond easy maintenance.


Prayer Requests


• The hearts of the Italians to be 
softened.


• The work of other missionaries 
in Italy to be blessed.


• Our calendar to continue to fill 
with meetings for this year


Our Boys


• All three boys have adjusted 
well to being back in the fifth 
wheel, on the road, and in new 
churches.
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